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Applications Closing Soon for Round 3 of Community Grants Program 
 

 
 
Applications for Round 3 of Council’s 2020/21 Community Grants Program will be 
closing on 11 April 2021 at 11:59pm.  
 
Roper Gulf Regional Council runs a Community Grants Program to support different 
projects within the region. These grants are used to strengthen local culture, 
economy, family or the environment. 
 
Applications are being sought for community projects within the Roper Gulf Local 
Government area that support: 

 Local events and activities  

 Economic Development or 

 The physical and natural environment  
 
Individuals can seek a minor grant of up to $1,000 and incorporated organisations 
can seek a major grant of up to $3,000. 
 

Please read the Community Grants Program Guidelines available on Council’s 
website for more information about your eligibility. 
 
To apply for a grant, please complete the Community Grants Application Form 
available for download on our website and email it 
to grants.ropergulf@ropergulf.nt.gov.au. 
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